From:

Billy Spicer < billy.spicer10@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, November 5, 2021 1:13 PM

To:

St. Germain, Dante

Subject:

Case Number 21-ZONE-0081

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Ms. St. Germain

RE: Case Number 21-ZONE-0081

We are writing in regard to the proposed Thorntons and Chick-Fil-A on Preston Highway. The Thorntons will allow us to service our vehicles and pick up convenience items much closer to our home on Maple Springs Drive and we are big fans of Chick-Fil-A which we think adds a wholesome food choice for our area. Please approve this case.

Louise. Browning 5100 Maple Spring Drive Louisvile, Ky. 40229

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Henry Doom < Hank@hankdoomconsulting.com>

Sent:

Thursday, November 4, 2021 1:41 PM

To:

St. Germain, Dante

Subject:

Case # 21-ZONE-0081

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Dante St. Germain

We are writing to show our support of the proposed development of the Thorntons and Chick-Fil-A (Case # 21-ZONE-0081). We have lived on Maple Springs Drive for many years and have witnessed many changes in this area of Preston Highway. The Menards store was a good addition, and we think this will also add options for services and restaurants. Thank you for your consideration.

Henry and Sally Doom

5217 Maple Spring Dr.

Louisville, KY 40229

From:

Billy Spicer <br/>
<br/>
billy.spicer10@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, November 5, 2021 1:13 PM

To:

St. Germain, Dante

Subject:

Case Number 21-ZONE-0081

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Ms. St. Germain

RE: Case Number 21-ZONE-0081

We are writing in regard to the proposed Thorntons and Chick-Fil-A on Preston Highway. The Thorntons will allow us to service our vehicles and pick up convenience items much closer to our home on Maple Springs Drive and we are big fans of Chick-Fil-A which we think adds a wholesome food choice for our area. Please approve this case.

Louise. Browning 5100 Maple Spring Drive Louisvile, Ky. 40229

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Henry Doom < Hank@hankdoomconsulting.com>

Sent:

Thursday, November 4, 2021 1:41 PM

To:

St. Germain, Dante

Subject:

Case # 21-ZONE-0081

**Follow Up Flag:** 

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Dante St. Germain

We are writing to show our support of the proposed development of the Thorntons and Chick-Fil-A (Case # 21-ZONE-0081). We have lived on Maple Springs Drive for many years and have witnessed many changes in this area of Preston Highway. The Menards store was a good addition, and we think this will also add options for services and restaurants. Thank you for your consideration.

Henry and Sally Doom

5217 Maple Spring Dr.

Louisville, KY 40229